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S U B M I S S I O N :  N H R I S  A N D  C L I M A T E  C H A N G E  I N  T H E  
U P C O M I N G  R E P O R T  O F  T H E  S P E C I A L  R A P P O R T E U R  
O N  T H E  H U M A N  R I G H T S  O F  I N T E R N A L L Y  D I S P L A C E D  
P E R S O N S  

The Danish Institute for Human Rights (the Institute) presents its 
compliments to the Special Rapporteur on the human rights of 
internally displaced persons, Cecilia Jimenez-Damary. 

The Special Rapporteur has by email of 15 May 2020 requested input to 
her upcoming report to the issue of internal displacement in the 
context of the slow-onset adverse effects of climate change. 

The Institute has no comments to the request.  

The Institute avails itself the opportunity to renew to the Special 
Rapporteur assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Emilie Thage  
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